
 

 

November 26th, 2024 

 
To our valued customers:  
 
Over the last several weeks, ABC Supply has received price increase notifications on the 
following products labeled below.  Because of these manufacturer announcements and 
increased costs in our business, ABC Supply is increasing the products listed below effective 
January 2nd, 2025.  Copies of all manufacturer increases are available for you at your local 
branch.  
 
This increase will apply to all new and existing orders shipping on or after the effective date. 
Please consider factoring these increases into your quotes moving forward. If you have any 
questions regarding this increase, please contact your local ABC Supply branch for more specific 
information.  
 
 

Westlake/Royal Vinyl Products up to 9% 

 
 
We appreciate your support of ABC Supply and will continue to provide you with the high-
quality service our customers deserve.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dan Gaddini  

Managing Director of Divisional Branch Operations  

 


